
Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined Authority Board 29 April 2020 
 
 
Item 3.3:  Local Transport Plan – CAM Sub-Strategy 
 
Amendment from Cllr Bridget Smith, South Cambridgeshire District Council 
 
 
The Combined Authority Board is recommended to: 
 

(a) Note the draft Cambridgeshire Autonomous Metro (CAM) Local Transport 
Plan Sub-Strategy that sets out the vision for the CAM metro as a whole, 
against which schemes contributing to the CAM will be considered; and 
 

(b) Agree for a public consultation exercise to be conducted in relation to the 
proposed Sub-Strategy with the results of that consultation being brought 
back to a further meeting of the Combined Authority Board. Prior to 
publication of the consultation to agree that officers amend the draft 
CAM sub-strategy to ensure that the role of existing and emerging Local 
Plans in determining future growth is explicit, and that the potential part 
CAM contributes in supporting those Plans is also made clear. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Proposed additions shown in bold text.  
 
 


